
Kaska Forest Resources Stewardship Council 
P.O. Box 342, Watson Lake, YT     Y0A 1C0 

Telephone:  (867) 536-2031                              Facsimile:   (867) 536-2034 
Email:  kfrsc@northwestel.net 

 
 

September 2, 2005 
 
Robin Sharples 
Environmental Assessment Coordinator 
Yukon Government 
Forest Management Branch 
867-633-7919 
robin.sharples@gov.yk.ca 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Sharples: 
  
RE: Environmental Assessment of the Coffee Lake Wood Supply Plan 
 
I am pleased to submit, on behalf of the Kaska Forest Resources Stewardship Council (KFRSC) 
and the Technical Working Group, our proposed interim wood supply for the Coffee Lake area 
for an environmental screening.  The Coffee Lake plan was developed to provide Ross River 
access to timber for local uses as specified in the KFRSC Terms of Reference.  
 
The plan area has been designed to identify four operating areas that will be opened sequentially 
as local interests for timber are met in each operating area. The timber harvesting is planned to 
meet needs for small volumes of timber (less than 1000 cubic meters) and local operators will 
harvest in small openings within an operating area. Once that area is completed, the 
neighbouring operating area will then be accessed.  
 
The KFRSC is requesting a 30-day public review be considered for this plan. 
 
This plan will be distributed by your office to be screened.  The KFRSC will make the 
information available on its website, and at its Watson Lake office.  The KFRSC requests that 
the material be available to local residents, at Yukon Government Energy, Mines, and Resources 
offices within the Kaska Traditional Territory. 
 
 
I am available for further discussion or questions at your convenience.  
 
Thank you, 

 
Norm MacLean 
Chair 
Kaska Forest Resources Stewardship Council 












